SANTA CRUZ — If the road outside your
home is in dire need of repair it's time to call
your county supervisor.

Between now and Friday, supervisors will
be deciding how to spend additional funds that
are available to repair roads damaged during
the last two winters.

Some $369,000 has been added to the $8
million road repair program adopted by super-
visors in June.

Some $204,332 became available when the

bid for road resurfacing and repairs came in
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Supervisors decided Tuesday to allocate
$75,500 of this additional money to the north
county and $128,500 to roads in the mid-county.
They gave themselves until Friday to decide
which roads.

Third (Santa Cruz) District Supervisor
Gary Patton and Fifth (San Lorenzo Valley-
Scotts Valley) District Supervisor Joe Cuc-
chiara will get together to decide on-additional
road repairs in the north county.

First (Live Oak-Soquel) District Supervisor
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Dan Forbus and Second (Capitola-Aptos) Dis-
trict Supervisor Robley Levy also will try to
agree on how to spend the $128,500 going to mid-
county roads.

The north county and mid-county ' road
repair zones were set up recently by super-
visors when they instituted a county service |
area for road repairs.

Fourth (Pajaro Valley) District Supervisor
E. Wayne Moore Jr. didn’t get any of the
$204,332 because his district isn’t generating
any money. y




